
at george eastman house • 900 east avenue • rochester, new york 14607 • 716/271-3361

8 May 1972

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4
Box 33
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501

Dear Eliot,

I had a meeting today with the acquisition committee 
of the Lincoln Rochester Trust Co. They have select­
ed about 75 photographs for their new collection and 
are very anxious to include some of your work in this 
exciting public collection.

When can I expect to be able to show them some of 
your work? I hope soon, since I go to Europe for 
a few weeks in late May.

Sincerely,

F. Van Deren Coke 
Director

FVDC/r


